
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: January 12, 2021 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Tasha Logan Ford, Assistant City Manager 

William L. Royston, Recreation and Parks Director  

Council Action Requested:  

Resolution Naming the Track at Hanes Park in Honor of Bob Sosnik (Northwest Ward)  

  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

Summary of Information:  

The Recreation and Parks Commission at its December 1, 2020 meeting received a request from 

Council Member Jeff MacIntosh to name the track at Hanes Park in honor of Mr. Bob Soznik. 

 

Mr. Bob Soznik was instrumental in the early years of the Twin City Track Club. He helped 

build many of the foundations that have enabled long-term success of the Twin City Track Club 

and the advancement of Winston-Salem as a role model city for running and fitness. 

Stakeholders involved with Hanes Park, met the request warmly.  

 

As required by the City Council adopted policy on naming of City-owned buildings and 

facilities, the advisory body overseeing the facility, in this case the Recreation and Parks 

Commission supports a resolution recommending the track at Hanes Park be named in honor of 

Mr. Bob Soznik.  

 

 

Committee Action: 
 

Committee CDHGG 1/12/2021 Action Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


